
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

May 22, 2017 

 

 

BY U.S. MAIL 

 

To:  Ms. Nina Noring, Department of State 

Lt. Col. Gregory Raths, White House Military Office 

Ms. Lisa Salvetti, National Security Council 

Mr. Steven Tilley, National Archives and Records Administration 

Ms. Jane Vezeris, United States Secret Service 

 

From:  T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

Subject: Unidentified “Priority One” Telephone Log 

 

Among the records of the House Select Committee on Assassinations is a one box series of records 

(approximately 475 pages) entitled Unidentified “Priority One” Telephone Log.  When the JFK 

Collection opened in August of 1993, the National Archives decided to not make these records 

available to researchers.  But because they were unsure of where to refer the documents for 

third-agency equities, the records remain postponed-in-full.  The documents appear to have been 

prepared by employees of the telephone company, and they do not contain classification markings of 

any kind.  We have been unable to find any correspondence or contact reports regarding the 

documents in the HSCA files. 

 

I have attached some examples from these records for your review.  The Review Board will 

presumably release these documents in full, unless you can provide some reason that we should take a 

more conservative approach.  If these documents strike you as sensitive in any way, please contact 

us before March 1, 1998.  Otherwise we plan to ask the Review Board to vote on these records at 

their March 10, 1998 meeting. 

 

Attachments included. 

 



 


